
From: Patrick Haris   
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 10:05 PM 
To: David Lothspeich <dlothspeich@longgroveil.gov> 
Subject: Robert Parker Coffin name change 
 
As a resident of Long Grove since 1997, my family and I are in full support in changing the name of our 
street to Long Grove Road. It more fully expresses the nature of the road and the destination it achieves. 
Another possibility  is to name it Downtown Long Grove Road which more fully depicts its destination 
and doesn't interfere with existing roads. 
 
 
--  
Patrick Haris, MBA 
Principal & Designated Managing Broker 
Cambridge Realty & Brokerage LLC 
Commercial, Business, Development & Residential 
4149 RFD 
Long Grove, Illinois 60  

 
 

 



From: Marsha Forsythe >  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 5:33 PM 
To: David Lothspeich <dlothspeich@longgroveil.gov> 
Cc: Bobbie O'Reilly <bobbie.oreilly@longgroveil.gov>; Ryan Messner < >; 
John Kopecky < >; Jesse DeSoto < >; Mary Ann Ullrich 
< >; Marian Ward < >; Mike Marr 
< >; Angela Nevel > 
Subject: Robert Parker Coffin Road-Name Change 

David, 

My family and I am in support of the name change to Long Grove Road.  You can’t imagine how many 
visitors I have given directions to who are lost after looking online and go to Long Grove Road thinking 
it is our downtown.   We believe the change will be a benefit to all.

Regards, 

Marsha L. Forsythe 
President and CEO 
Indeck Power Equipment Company 
1111 Willis Avenue 
Wheeling, IL 60090 

www.indeck.com 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Klein < >  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 3:40 PM 
To: David Lothspeich <dlothspeich@longgroveil.gov>; billjacob@comcast.net 
Subject: Proposed name changes 

Hi Dave and Bill, 
For practical reasons, I think it’s a good idea to change the name of RPC Road, and it has been talked 
about for a long time.  But, I don’t think the bridge should be named after Bob.  It’s a universal symbol 
for Long Grove and needn’t be defined so narrowly, if at all.   
I knew Bob Coffin and adored him and Betty, but please consider honoring his memory in some other 
way.  I’m all for that.  I haven’t thought that part through and wanted to get this to you ASAP.  Please 
share my comments with all. Thanks.  
Always my love and best, 

Susan  �  

Sent from my iPhone 



From:   
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 3:12 PM 
To: David Lothspeich <dlothspeich@longgroveil.gov> 
Subject: Name Change 
 
Hi Dave,  
 
For the record, I fully approve of the naming and renaming in regards to the RPC, the bridge and west of 
the bridge.  I hope that this resolution passes. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Neumann 
 

 
 

 
Neumann's Cigars & More 
314 S. Milwaukee Ave • Libertyville, IL 60048 • 847-918-9999 
445 Robert Parker Coffin Rd • Long Grove, IL 60047 • 847-883-9998 

 
 




